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The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need 
and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

October 2018

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

“It has been said many times and many ways but it is so true — the pantry would not function without the 
support of our dedicated volunteers.  Thank you so much.”  Karen S.~ Helping Hands Board Member

      In our last newsletter the announcement was made that Helping Hands of Roseville is now a 
      Warren County United Way Agency.  

What does it mean to be a WARREN COUNTY UNITED WAY AGENCY?

Cyndy Hunter, Helping Hands Board Member, writes: “Most of you know United Way as 
a group that runs the annual drive to raise funds for charity.  The United Way realizes 
that there are many people willing to help others who are in need.  The United Way 
collects money from ordinary, generous people so that local charitable agencies can use 

those funds to serve a variety of needs.  100% of the local campaign contributions go to 
the local member agencies in Warren County.  Helping Hands this year applied and was 

accepted to become a United Way member agency.  Next year, some of your United Way 
donations will enable Helping Hands to continue to provide food to the hungry people of Warren County.  
We thank all of you who donate to United Way and we thank United Way for accepting Helping Hands as 
a new member agency.”

Proud Member Agency

President: Cheryl Britt, Vice President: Grace McCrery, Secretary: Deb Johnston, Treasurer: Amy Corman

Your Support is 
Greatly Appreciated! 
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WISH LIST 

Canned Fruit 
Canned Chili Beans 

Skillet Dinners 

Numbers for 
September 

179 Family Visits 

624 Individuals 
including  

245 Children
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